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LORNE MIDDLE SCHOOL

90 Newman Street

Saint John, NB E2K 1M1

http://lornems.nbed.nb.ca/
Phone: 506-658-5351       Fax: 506-658-3779
_________________________________________________________________  
Sunday, Sept. 25th, 2011

Good Evening,
This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events @ your school for the week of Sept. 26th – 30th. 

Thank you to all who attended the Lorne Middle School Open House & PSSC Election. If you were unable to attend please feel free to drop by the school to meet faculty and staff or call if you have questions and/or concerns. 
Students in Grades 6 – 8 will participate in the annual bus safety course on Monday, Sept. 26th. This hands-on bus safety course provides students with the knowledge and info necessary to stay safe while riding the school bus.

The Lorne Professional Speaker Series takes place on the evening of Monday, Sept. 26th from 6:00 – 7:00 p.m. in the school library. The guest speaker will be discussing the Family Law Info Center which is a free resources offered by the NB Dept. of Justice. Please feel free to drop by and learn something new. A question & answer period and light refreshments are all part of these free monthly sessions to the public.
The Lorne PSSC is seeking new membership. If you are interested in being involved with the PSSC or have questions regarding the Parent School Support Committee please call the school office. 

The first monthly meeting of the PSSC is on Tuesday, Sept. 27th @ 6:00 p.m. in the school library. Meetings are open to the public and parents, guardians and school community members are encouraged to attend.
The 2nd Annual Phoenix Fundraising Campaign is one week underway. Only 1000 tickets are printed with a $500.00 prize for the lucky ticket holder. Please help support your community school by purchasing a ticket. Tickets are 1 for $5 or 3 for $10. Tickets can be purchased from the school office or student of Lorne Middle School
Please ensure that your son and/or daughter have submitted their $20 dollar student fees and completed student information sheets. It is important that contact info is kept updated on the student information sheets as changes occur. 

The Lorne Breakfast Club takes place every school day @ 8:15 a.m. Students must submit a completed consent form to participate in this program. For more information please contact Denise Long the PALS/Community School Coordinator.

The Lorne Lunch Program takes place on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday at 11:50 – 12:30. Students must submit a completed consent form to participate in this program. For more information please contact Denise Long the PALS/Community School Coordinator.

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP office @ 657-2405

For a complete list of the weeks activities & future events please refer to the September edition of the Lorne Newsletter or visit us on the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca . If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351.

Thank You & Have a Great Week,
Greg

 

“Discovering, respecting, and achieving the potential

of ourselves, others, and our community.”

